
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

Special points of interest: 

 Sports Day 

 Drama  

 Bike Shed 

 Literacy Trail 

 Uniform 

 Newsletter 

 

3rd July 2015 

SUMMER 2,  WEEK 5 

Dates for your 

diary: 

Thursdays are            

Judo days - if you paid 

you play 

 

Tues 7th July                            

Y6 visit  to                       

St Georges Primary 

School 

 

Y6 Induction Day  &                

FS1/FS2 stay & Play          

Wed 8th July 

 

Fruit to suit Challenge 

Fri 10th July 

 

KS2 Sports Day                     

Mon 13th July                  

1.15pm 

 

FS2 assembly            

Wed 15th July     

2.45pm 

 

Drama production 

Thurs 16th  July                         

4pm—6pm 

 

Y6 Leavers’ assembly   

Fri 17th July              

2.30pm 

 

Y6 BBQ                            

Fri 17th July      

4.30pm—6.00pm 

 

           Telephone Number : 677 3231                Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Uniform 

If your child requires any items of new school uniform.  Order forms can be 

obtained from the school office and must be returned no later than Friday 

3rd July. 

Bike Shed 

All bikes / scooters must be  

secured with a lock if left in 

the bike shed during the 

school day. 

 

Drama Production 

After school drama club are holding a                

performance of ‘Midsummers’ night 

dream’ on Thursday 16th July             

(4pm—6pm with a 15 minute break ) 

 

KS2 Sports Day 

The re-scheduled date for KS2 Sports day is Monday 13th July at 1.15pm
(weather permitting).  Please look out for a message on the school website 
which will let you know if it needs to be cancelled - please do not ring the 
school office. 

Literacy Treasure trail 

During the month of July the shops and cafes in West 

Kirby will be displaying in their                

windows children’s book                   

characters.  Each of these characters 

will hopefully encourage the children 

to read a book either by themselves  

or with an adult. 

Newsletter Distribution 

Following feedback from parents, we can confirm that we are going to keep to the 

system of each child receiving a newsletter.  We have tried in previous years to              

distribute to ‘1 per family’, however there was no ‘one size fits all’ solution and too 

many people were not receiving them.  As this is our main form of contact to keep 

you updated, we need to ensure you get a copy.  Feel free to recycle any spare          

copies or share them with family so they know what’s happening.  Newsletters are 

uploaded onto the website if you need an extra copy.    




